2022 Search for the Next
UPD National Institute of Physics Director

Announcement of Nominee and Schedule of Public Forum
and Interviews

The lone nominee for the Next Director of the National Institute of Physics is Dr.
Wilson O. Garcia.

The NIP Directorship Search Public Forum will be held on 7 November 2022,

Monday, 2:00 p.m. at the NIP Auditorium ICSI-2. Attendees may also join via
Zoom, with the following details:

Link: https://up-edu.zoom.us/j/95189530812
Meeting ID: 951 8953 0812
Passcode: NIPForum

PROGRAM TIME

Opening 2:00 p.m.

Accomplishment Report of the Incumbent Director 15240 DT
Dr. Wilson O. Garcia -15-2:40 p.n.

Presentation of Vision and Plans of the Nominee OO DT
Dr. Wilson O. Garcia -40-3:05 p.m.

Open Forum 3:05-4:00 p.m.
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The nominee’s CV and plans/programs may be accessed through this link:
https://bit.ly/NIPDirectorNominee2022

The stakeholder’s interview is scheduled on 8 November 2022, 1:00-5:00 p.m.
Please register by 11:59 p.m. of 7 November 2022, using this link:
https://bit.ly/NIPDirectorshipStakeholdersInterview

All interviews will be kept confidential. Interviewees may choose between
face-to-face interview or via Zoom. The venue for the face-to-face interview is
at the College of Science Dean’s Office.

The Search Committee interview with the nominee will be on 9 November
2022 at 2:00 p.m.

For any inquiries/clarifications, please send an email to: cfrn.upd@up.edu.ph.

Thank you very much.
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